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Summer Term – 11/06/2021 
 

THIS WEEK 
It has been lovely to welcome Rogan and Mrs Jamieson into our class this week. The children 
have settled back into a productive routine of learning. In Maths, we are spending this half 

term consolidating and solidifying all our calculations work from the past year. We have tackled 
additions and subtraction problems in various forms. In English, we have begun a unit on 

Greek myths. We have explored the features and spent some time improving and understanding 
specific words used. In RE, we investigated mosques; how they are holy for Muslims and what 
worship looks like there. In Science, we investigated how humans change over time, focussing 
on childhood, adolescence, adulthood and old age. In History, we began our unit comparing 

Ancient and Modern Greece. 

 

GREEK ODYSSEY HOMEWORK PROJECT 
The project is to create a set of 10 Top Trumps cards about either Greek gods and goddesses or Ancient 

Greek mythical creatures. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for FRIENDSHIP goes to Emmanuel. He has made extra effort to 

welcome Rogan to our class and made him feel welcome.  

The CURRICULUM award goes to Lucy for excellent work with applying her addition and subtraction 
knowledge. 

COURAGEOUS ADVOCATE 
This week, we learned about Desmond Doss. How difficult would it be, to be a Christian in a war?  

 

OUTSTANDING BEHAVIOUR 
The children whose behaviour has shone this week on Outstanding at least 3 times are: 

Amelia, Cole, Elissa, Elliot, Emmanuel, Erin, Faye, Harry, Harvey, Isaac J, Isaac K, Isaac P, Jack, 

 Jackson, Jessica, Kai, Kara, Katie, Kayla, Lola, Lucas, Lucy, Mia M, Mia W, Oliver, Olivia, Rogan,  

Ruby, Ryan, Sienna, William 

                                      SCHOOL UNIFORM 
To help with pupils wearing appropriate uniform for PE, our suppliers in town are now stocking a zip hoodie with 

our school badge so children can wear conforming uniform on PE days. 

I am also aware that several children are wearing black trainers rather than black school shoes. Please ensure your 

child is wearing correct footwear. 

 

COMPASSION PROJECT 
Year 6 are holding a cake sale on Friday 18th June. All money raised goes towards sponsoring Hamza 

50p a cake 

Please bring any cake donations into school on Friday 18th June. 

Have a lovely weekend. See you on Monday. 

Mr Bateman 


